
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON  
INTRAOFFICE CORRESPONDENCE  

   

DATE:  September 21, 2023  
TO:  Marc Hellman  
FROM:  Scott Shearer  
SUBJECT:  Docket No. UW 194/Advice No. 23-02.  

This has been reviewed. Staff has determined the content and details match what was expected 
from the Stipulation and Commission order. Staff found minor formatting changes needed to the 
page numbering (only) and provides the attached corrected version for processing. With these 
corrections/changes, Staff recommends an acknowledgment/acceptance letter be sent. 


